
EXECUTIVE 
Communications 

Press Release 

  

 
 

 
 
Date:  

 
09/12/2022 

Mayor Friday Ellis and the City of Monroe Host 
Blessing of the Renwick Pedestrian Bridge. 

 
(Monroe, LA) Join Mayor Friday Ellis and the City of Monroe as we bless the Renwick 
Pedestrian Bridge. 
 
Ahead of the re-decking of the Renwick Pedestrian Bridge scheduled for this week, Mayor 
Ellis is inviting Carroll High School alumnus and the community, to write positive 
messages for the students - present and future. 
 
We will begin at noon on Tuesday, September 13, 2022, on the east side of the bridge. The 
address is 3300 Renwick Street-the parking lot of the empty business.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
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Michelli Martin  

Media Relations Director 
michelli.martin@ci.monroe.la.us 
318-372-7640 
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